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45th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the Review of China under 4th Cycle of UPR
23 January 2024, 0900 hrs-1230 hrs

Thank you, Mr. President,

Bangladesh warmly welcomes the distinguished delegation of China to its 4th Cycle of UPR. We commend that China has lifted a significant amount of rural poor out of poverty, and achieved the poverty reduction target of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. China’s progress in expanding healthcare, universalising education, and affording housing is laudable.
In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Bangladesh makes the following recommendations :
One, Further improve the welfare service system for persons with disabilities; 
Two, Continue to improve the maternal and child health service system to reduce mortality rate of mothers and infants; 
We wish China success in its review.

I thank you. 
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